
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

For Release:  June 9, 2020 

Contact: Joint Information Center, 925-608-5463 

Statement Regarding Requirements for Religious Gatherings 

In the health order issued June 5 by Contra Costa Health Services, religious organizations were 
required to maintain a list of attendees at religious services and cultural ceremonies in the event of an 
outbreak of COVID-19. The intention was to facilitate quick, complete contact tracing if a participant at 
the event tests positive. 
  
Health officers will be working with county attorneys to revise the order to reflect this as a 
recommendation but not a requirement. If a participant tests positive for COVID-19, the host will be 
asked to assist CCHS with contact tracing associated with the gathering. 
  
To mitigate the risk of transmission to the greatest extent possible, CCHS encourages participants to 
wear face coverings at all times, maintain social distance when possible, practice good hand hygiene, 
and stay home if sick. 
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